
HFS Federal Credit Union’s Kids Club In-School Program is a great way for your keiki to
learn how to save money and develop healthy savings habits that benefits the entire ‘ohana.
Students learn the importance of setting goals and spending wisely. It’s also a lot of fun!

HFS staff will visit your keiki's school twice a month from 7:15 - 7:50 am to collect deposits
from the students for their savings accounts! 

2024 - 2025 Kea’au Elementary School

If you have any questions regarding this program, please contact 
Winnie Makaea at (808) 930-1459 or Jesica Carriaga at (808) 930-1479 

or email hfs_marketing@hfsfcu.org

Sign your keiki up to participate by scanning the QR code or visit our
website at hfsfcu.org/kidsclub-school/ for a participation form.

HFS Kids Club In-School Program

2024-2025 Deposit Day Schedule: 

September 4, 2024
September 18, 2024
October 2, 2024
October 23, 2024
November 6, 2027
November 20, 2024

December 4, 2024
December 18, 2024
January 8, 2025
January 22, 2025
February 5, 2025
February 19, 2025

March 5, 2025
April 2, 2025
April 16, 2025
May 7, 2025


